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1. Developed as input to CTB Retreat on June 21st. CTB has final decision on 
changes to Smart Scale. 
 

2. State Staff recommended changes are generally minor 
• If adopted, would likely not lead to major changes in scoring compared to Round 1 or 2 

 

3. Some major recommended changes to Smart Scale application process include: 
• Application period moved up from August 1st to March 1st 
• Limits on the number of applications that can be submitted 

 Five for FAMPO, GWRC, Stafford, & Spotsylvania 
 Three for Fredericksburg, King George, & Caroline 

• Limits on how far apart multimodal projects in the same application can be 
 

4. More information: 
• http://www.ctb.virginia.gov/resources/2017/june/ctb_retreat_recommendations_for_improving_smart_scale2.pdf 

http://www.ctb.virginia.gov/resources/2017/june/ctb_retreat_recommendations_for_improving_smart_scale2.pdf
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